
VOCAL SCHOLARSHIP 
OPPORTUNITY 

 
OPEN TO ALL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS IN ORANGE COUNTY 

APPLICATION DEADLINE EXTENDED TO MAY 5TH  

ARE YOU A CURRENT HIGH SCHOOL VOCALIST WHO LOVES 
TO PERFORM MUSICAL THEATRE OR CLASSICAL MUSIC? 

 
South Coast Singers, a local non-profit performing arts group, has awarded 
more than $75K in vocal scholarships over the past 18 years to talented high 
school students all over Orange County. The competition is for vocal soloists 
only, in two categories: Musical Theatre or Classical. Applications and video 
submissions are due no later than Sunday, May 5, 2024, at 11:59 PM. 

Visit www.southcoastsingers.org for more info and submission details. 

http://www.southcoastsingers.org/

